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From: Camille Leung
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 7:29 PM
To: Tom Finke; bob.p@nexgenbuilders.com
Cc: Jessica Henderson-McBean; Kristen Outten; Scott Burklin
Subject: RE: Request to clean up street around 88 Cowpens Way in San Mateo Highlands

Including Kristen and Jessie from SWCA and Public Works staff 
 

From: Tom Finke <tomfinke2010@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 10:51 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; bob.p@nexgenbuilders.com 
Cc: Tom Finke <tomfinke2010@gmail.com> 
Subject: Request to clean up street around 88 Cowpens Way in San Mateo Highlands 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Bob and Camille, 
 
Looks like the house at 88 Cowpens Way in San Mateo Highlands is finished, since it's now on the market.   
 
Toward the end of construction of the house, Chamberlain Group / NexGen Builders paved Cowpens Way and extended 
the asphalt paving to create the driveway for the house. 
 
During the paving process, they created a big mess at the intersection of Cowpens Way and New Brunswick Drive, along 
New Brunswick Drive, and at the intersection of New Brunswick Drive and Hoods Point Way.   
 
Representing the residents of New Brunswick Drive, I request that Chamberlain Group / NexGen Builders clean up the 
globs of black asphalt on the street, the black tire tracks and tire marks up and down the street, and the black tar 
smeared on the sidewalk.   
 
It's not fair that 88 Cowpens Way enjoys a freshly paved street at the expense of all the neighbors on New Brunswick 
Drive. 
 
Thank you, 
Tom 


